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BY FEDEX

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director and Sec
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No: DM 12-145_NextEra Energy Services New Hampshire, LLC Waiver Request for
Puc 2003.03 Reporting and Financial Requirements of Competitive Electric Power Suppliers
Pursuant to Puc 201.05

Dear Ms. Howland,

NextEra Energy Services New Hampshire, LLC (“NextEra Energy Services”) hereby submits its
waiver request for 2003.03 Reporting and Financial Requirements of Competitive Electric Power
Suppliers Pursuant to Puc 201.05. In the month of July 2012, NextEra Energy Services was
notified of a discrepancy in the amount of the guaranty submitted with its re-registration
application.

NextEra Energy Services must request the amended guaranty from our corporate parent;
therefore, granted the waiver serves the public interest, and will not disrupt the orderly and
efficient resolution of matters before the commission, NextEra Energy Services is requesting a 45
day extension to have the guaranty currently on file with the Commission updated to meet the
requirement.

Should you have any questions or need any further information, please contact me by phone at
(713) 401-5542 or by email at edwin.dearman@gexaenergy.com.

c~ll~ubmitted,

Edwin Dearman
Sr. Regulatory Analyst

NextEra Energy Services, LLC

20455 State Highway 249, Suite 200, Houston, Texas 77070


